
RBC and GranFondo Canada Announce Cycling BC and the Alberta Bicycle Association as the official Community Partners of the 2014 GranFondo Whistler & Banff Events
RBC and GranFondo Canada are pleased to announce Cycling BC and the Alberta Bicycle Association as the official community partners of the 2014 GranFondo Whistler and Banff. Working together, RBC and Granfondo Canada will raise funds for the iRide Schools and Community program, a free cycling education curriculum delivered by certified instructors to youth in BC and Alberta.
Through funding from the RBC Foundation, Cycling BC and the Alberta Bicycle Association will deliver ten new iRide school programs with a goal of reaching 2000 school age children this fall.  Cycling BC and the Alberta Cycling Association will target schools in communities along the GranFondo routes with high populations of new Canadians and low-income families. 
The iRide Program Objective
The iRide program is an enjoyable and educational activity for children and youth with varying levels of bike riding skills.  This program is delivered by NCCP certified instructors and will increase knowledge about bike safety, hone cycling skills and encourage children and youth to be healthy and active.

“The iRide Program helps children develop the knowledge, skills and positive attitudes necessary to live an active and healthy lifestyle through cycling. The benefits of iRide are endless. Children will develop lifelong habits toward active living, contribute to a more sustainable environment and receive an introduction to cycling. Who knows, we may have a future Olympian as a result of a child taking part in iRide!” - Dr. Stephen Berg, Cycling BC Schools and Youth Manager.
The RBC Learn to Play program
In October 2013, RBC established the Learn to Play Project, a grant program which provides funding to organizations, like the iRide Program, that teach kids fundamental sporting skills.  

“RBC is proud to lend its support to an important community-based initiative that focuses on the well-being of children and youth,” said Chris Oosthuizen, Regional Manager and Director, RBC Wealth Management. “Something as simple as learning to safely ride a bike leads to so many positive outcomes for these kids and their families. It’s all about getting kids active and outdoors.” 
How You Can Support 
GranFondo is proud to help promote the iRide Schools and Community program to ensure children in BC and Alberta have the opportunity to enjoy cycling’s benefits.  

With your support, this will increase opportunities for children to feel confident and competent to play sports and be physically active.

Please help Cycling BC and the Alberta Bicycle Association get more kids on bikes by sharing the news about iRide and donating funds to iRide.  


